From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

To: "Jennings. Kalei"

Cc: Littrell, Kyle; Baker, Adrian; Ager, Ashley; Cole, Aimee; Morrissey, Tacoma; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Eads,
Cristina, EMNRD

Subject: (Extension Approval) -Muy Wayno Recycle Facility (Incident Number NRM2028241966)

Date: Friday, December 4, 2020 3:07:00 PM

Attachments: image001.png

RE: Incident #NRM2028241966
Kalei,

XTO'’s request for an extension to February 22nd, 2021 is approved. XTO is requesting an extension
to the current December 22, 2020 deadline for submitting a remediation work plan or closure report
required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC for the Muy Wayno Recycle Facility (Incident Number
NRM2028241966). The release was discovered on September 23, 2020. Remediation activities are
currently pending until current operations on-site cease and the release can be addressed. The
release is inaccessible due to equipment and a temporary tank which is currently scheduled to be
removed the beginning of January 2021. Once the tank and equipment are removed, remediation
activities can proceed. In order to complete the remediation activities and submit a remediation
work plan or closure report, XTO requests a 90-day extension of this deadline until February 22,
2021.

From: Jennings, Kalei <Kalei.Jennings@wsp.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 2:29 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>

Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Baker, Adrian <Adrian_Baker@xtoenergy.com>;
Ager, Ashley <Ashley.Ager@wsp.com>; Cole, Aimee <Aimee.Cole@wsp.com>; Morrissey, Tacoma
<Tacoma.Morrissey@wsp.com>

Subject: [EXT] XTO-Extension Request-Muy Wayno Recycle Facility (Incident Number
NRM2028241966)

All,

XTO is requesting an extension to the current December 22, 2020 deadline for submitting a
remediation work plan or closure report required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC for the Muy Wayno
Recycle Facility (Incident Number NRM2028241966). The release was discovered on September 23,
2020. Remediation activities are currently pending until current operations on-site cease and the
release can be addressed. The release is inaccessible due to equipment and a temporary tank which
is currently scheduled to be removed the beginning of January 2021. Once the tank and equipment
are removed, remediation activities can proceed. In order to complete the remediation activities and
submit a remediation work plan or closure report, XTO requests a 90-day extension of this deadline
until February 22, 2021.

Thank you,
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Kalei Jennings

Associate Consultant
Environmental Scientist

Please note the new email address.
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T+ 1 432-704-5178
M+ 1 432-214-9472

WSP USA

3300 North A Street
Bldg 1, Unit 222
Midland, Texas 79705

Wwsp.com

NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary
or otherwise subject to restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any
unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies.
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